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December 20, 2012 

 

 

Richard Hawke, Esq. 

obo Estate of Emily Marcy 

2345 Rice Street, Ste. 165 

Saint Paul MN 55113 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 603 Edmund Avenue 

 

Dear Mr. Hawke: 

 

This is to confirm that on December 18, 2012 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that you or your client submit a work plan with 

timelines in accordance with the Revocation of Fire Certificate of Occupancy and Order to 

Vacate Letter dated November 27, 2012 for her review by January 2, 2013.  She granted the 

property to be out of the Fire Certificate of Occupancy Program and the matter will be 

transferred to a Code Enforcement inspector to follow through with the orders.   

 

The matter will be on the January 16, 2013 City Council Public Hearing Agenda at 5:30 p.m. in 

Room 300 Council Chambers if your client wishes to contest further. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mai Vang 

 

c: Fire Supervisors (email) 

 Wayne Spiering (email) 

 Joel Essling (email) 

 Wesley Pettiford, 603 Edmund Ave, Saint Paul MN 55103 

 Walter Pettiford, 898 Iowa Avenue W, Saint Paul MN 55117 
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